RHODE ISLAND

DePARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL MANAGEMENT
235 Promenade Street, Providence, RI 02908-5767 TDD 401-222-4462

19 July 2007

Michael Healy
Charbert-Divisison NFA
299 Church Street
Richmond, RI 02894

RE:  Proposed monitoring intervals for bedrock monitoring wells
Charbert-Division NFA (Charbert)

Dear Mr. Healy:

The Rhode Island Department of Environmental Management (the Department) has
reviewed Charbert’s proposal and concurs with Charbert’s recommendations for the
selection of groundwater monitoring intervals and use of a multilevel groundwater
monitoring system that allows the monitoring of a number of discrete groundwater
monitoring zones within the on-site bedrock monitoring wells.

If you have any questions, please contact me at (401) 222-2797, extension 7514 or by e-
mail at joan.taylor@dem.ri.gov.

Sincerely,

AL j/dﬂ/
an Taylor, Se /10r Environmental Scientist

Rhode Island Department of Environmental Management
Office of Waste Management

Ce: David Chopy, RIDEM - OC&I
Cynthia Gianfrancesco, RIDEM — OWM
Edward Summerly — GZA
Mary Morgan, Richmond Town Hall
Clark Memorial Library — Charbert Repository
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